LAKEVILLE CEMETERY COMMISSION
Meeting Minutes
December 10, 2019

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m. by Chairman Upham in the Local History
Room of the Lakeville Public Library.

Members present: Commissioners Upham, Beal and Morton.
Guests: John Meleedy

New Business:
1. A motion was made and seconded to change the order of the agenda to discuss
ongoing fence repair projects with John Meleedy.
a. The rods and posts at McCully have been repaired.
b. Haskins is partially done.
c. Rods and posts at Strobridge still need to be repaired.
d. The setting of posts and rods at Thompson Hill and Precinct is ongoing.

The fence at Thompson Hill, which was hit by a car, has been repaired.

The Cemetery Commission needs to get posts to complete the work at
Thompson Hill and Precinct. If we supply the posts by April, the job can
be completed by June. John will call our contact for granite posts in
Dartmouth and let us know what he finds out.

2. Chairman Upham received a call from a member of the Whitney family.
They need to pay $50.00 for the recording fee and provide a copy of the
death certificate.

3. The current balance in the Commission account is $11,427.62.

4. Minutes of the August 19, 2019 meeting were read and approved.

Old Business:

1. The survey of Strobridge Cemetery is off by one row. We will contact

John Pink to redo the survey.

2. The year end report will be due soon. Chairman Upham suggested that we
discuss our accomplishments of 2019 at the next meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:46 a.m.



